
 
CITY OF HAMILTON 

M O T I O N 
  
  

Council: December 9, 2015 
 

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR A. JOHNSON…….…………….……..……..……. 
 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR ……………..…………..…………….……… 

 
REQUESTING AN AMENDMENT TO THE HIGHWAY TRAFFIC ACT 
 
That the Mayor correspond, on behalf of Council, with the Honourable Steven Del Duca, 
Minister of Transportation requesting that the Province consider amending the Highway 
Traffic Act to include a requirement for vehicles to slow down and provide–of-way to 
waste/recycling collection vehicles, in the interest of waste/recycling worker and citizen 
road user safety.  
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